
June 20, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to the conclusion of ESSER funding, the Teaching & Learning Department requests for 
iReady to be purchased with IMA funds for the 2024-2025 school year. 

This activity supports our continued efforts for improvements in meeting the academic needs of 
all our students, especially those experiencing the greatest learning loss due to the pandemic. 
The purchase of these student intervention programs addresses the intent of the District 
Improvement Plan through implementing evidence-based activities to meet the comprehensive 
needs of students.

The purchase of these student supplies/licenses will assist in our efforts to provide a safe, 
effective, and healthy learning environment for our students while improving learning loss and 
addressing student achievement needs. This product is fair in price when compared to other 
similar products in the general market.    

The district will monitor use of these products during classroom walkthroughs and lesson 
planning PLC documents. We will monitor the implementation and evaluation of the product 
through common formative, summative and benchmark assessments, as well as improvement 
of STAAR scores.

Thank you,
Jessica Hassell
Director of State and Federal Programs


